
 

 

19 March 2018 
 
 
Our Ref:  MKY/AWD 
 
 

 
Dear Family 
 

Non-uniform Day in aid of Sports Relief 
Friday, 23 March 2018 

 
We are pleased to inform you that on Friday, 23 March 2018 there will be a non-uniform day for all 
year groups.  If your child wishes to take part in non-uniform day we would request a £1 donation 
which will be collected by your child’s form teacher.  This day is being organised by our year 8 
students and this event will help towards Sports Relief.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
 
Mr M S Kelay 
Principal 


